BART BART MARKET STREET STATIONS ENTRANCE PROJECTS .
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OCTOBER 2020
Dear Neighbors and Local Stakeholders:

Please note that the work we previously scheduled at the BART entrance on the corner of
4th and Ellis on the north side of Market Street has been delayed.

The work is now scheduled to begin Friday, October 16 at 9:00pm and will continue until
Monday, October 19 at 4:30am. Just a reminder that this entrance has been temporarily
closed to the public through early 2021. The public can access the station at other north

side entrances, or the 4th & Market south side entrance near Old Navy.

The contractor will arrive on site and begin prep work at the corner of 4th & Ellis to include
staging of equipment inside a 30" ft x 10" ft cordoned area of the sidewalk. The contractor
will use a forklift to move equipment from the staging area to the escalator pit. Air
compressors will be in use and there may be some minimal truck and back-up beeper
noise, but it is not expected to last long. Impacts to the public will be minimal.

Once the escalator unit has been hoisted in place, the contractor will begin several months

of electrical and mechanical installation work to bring the unit to an operational status.



